JAN 21ST INFORMATION FOR OUR GUESTS

Welcome! We are delighted that you are with us today. Our hope and prayer is that you will experience God's love and presence as we worship, and that you'll leave refreshed and encouraged. Pastor Eric's message today is "The Anointing in Christ" from 1 John 2:18-27.

If you have children, we have a safe and spiritually nourishing nursery and Junior Church program (look for the signs in the north hallway). Kids ages PreK/K through 5th grade are dismissed just before the morning message. Please remember to sign in your child at the checkin desk just down the north hall.

And last but not least, relax! You're with folks who are on the same journey—wanting to grow spiritually & enjoy the life God created us for.

Our Mission

To love people where they are and help them follow Jesus

THANK YOU VOLUNTEERS

THIS SUNDAY

Nursery Michele Fode, Annaliese Gillette

Jr. Church
PreK-K: Monica Hagedorn
1st-5th: Kari Gillette

Bulletins Jake DeBruin

Greeter Karlene Reynolds

NEXT SUNDAY

Nursery

Elizabeth Snyder, Kristen Depew

Jr. Church

PreK-K: Courtney Reynolds 1st-5th: Mary C. & Chessa H.

BulletinsAntonio Vasquez

Greeter Kerry Vasquez

HAPPENING

AT CROSSPOINT

"GROW" CHAIR

Due to last week's cold weather, the Grow class was moved to today and next Sunday in Room 101 after the service. Lunch is provided. You can still attend even if you haven't signed up; check with Pastor Eric today!

MEN'S RETREAT IN FEBRUARY

Why a Men's Retreat? It's a great opportunity to build connections with other guys from church and grow your relationship with God. This year's retreat is February 23-



25 at Cedar Springs Retreat Center in Sumas. The theme for our men's retreat is "Fixin' Stuff!" We'll be exploring together the Bible's insights for fixin' some of the common things that break in our lives. The cost is \$225 per person. Partial scholarships are available. You can register in the foyer after church, or online https://crosspointlynden.breezechms.com/form/329d323654. (Registration deadline is February 18). If you have any questions, contact Dave Lindner: pdavefm@gmail.com or 541-232-2873.

IMPORTANT QUIZZING NEWS

January 28th at noon is an All-Quiz Family Meeting. We'll meet in the back of the Fellowship hall. Also, congratulations to our Teen Quizzers for 1st place at our January Quiz! Please pray for our upcoming Vancouver trip on February 2-4! Children will have their **Qualifier Quiz** here at CrossPoint on March 3. Let Nicole Depew if you would like to help.

PASTOR MEET-UP

Pastor Eric hopes to connect with everyone in our church each year. If you'd like to "meet-up" for coffee or at the church, please contact our office at 360-354-3554 or email edepew@crosspoint-church.com.

CRISIS CARE KITS

Crisis Care Kits (CCKs) help meet immediate needs in emergencies worldwide. Crosspoint is excited to be part of this ministry! Supply lists and a drop off box are in the foyer. Thank you!

LOST AND FOUND

There's a growing collection of coats, mittens, etc. by the church mailboxes. If anything is yours, please claim it by the end of January. Anything left will be donated to a local thrift store.

JANUARY BOOK & PUZZLE EXCHANGE

If you have any appropriate books and puzzles you'd like to add to the exchange, bring them to the table in the fellowship hall so you can "give and take" as needed!

FOUR **EASY** WAYS TO GIVE







TEXT



ENVELOPE

Give via cash or check (offering boxes located in church.com foyer and at back of sanctuary)

ONLINE Give online at crosspoint-

Simply text an amount to 360.979.1477

Download the Breeze CHMS app for free and enter crosspointlynden after you sign in

APP

CONTACT INFORMATION

PASTOR ERIC DEPEW

office: 360.354.3554 | cell: 509.771.5027 email: edepew@crosspoint-church.com

OFFICE ADMINISTRATOR

Susan DallaSanta email: info@crosspoint-church.com

CUSTODIAN

Nathan Doeden

OFFICE HOURS

TUESDAY - THURSDAY 8AM - 1PM FRIDAY - PASTOR'S DAY OFF





8686 Vinup Rd. | Lynden, WA 98264 crosspoint-church.com 360.354.3554 info@crosspoint-church.com